THE JACKSON FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

Laura Fackson

On Friday 19th January 2024

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

19th of February 2024 at 3pm
Easthourne Crematorium

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED
AFTER THE SERVICE

At Ethelwood Community Hall, Pevensey




RSVP
Rita Jackson

07903 374 935
or

Jacksonritab@gmail.com
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